
4-H Families, 
 
The 2023 Regional 4-H Club Day Schedule has been posted to our website and can be 
found under the 4-H Club Day tab:  https://www.centralkansas.k-state.edu/4-h/   
 
If you are not able to attend Regional 4-H Club Day on March 25, please contact 
the Salina office and let us know AS SOON AS POSSIBLE so that alternates can 
be contacted. 
 
If you are planning to use a projector and need one to be provided, please contact the 
Salina office immediately to make arrangements if you haven't already done so. 
 
The Room Monitor Schedule is below.  Those who indicated "yes" on their original 4-
H Club day entry have been scheduled for a shift for Room Monitoring at Regional 4-
H Club Day.  Please check your schedule and make sure you will be able to serve as 
a Room Monitor during the times listed.  Flexibility is a key component with the room 
monitoring schedules.  Please note some individuals may arrive a few minutes late or 
need to leave a few minutes early due to how the other rooms are running and family 
members’ scheduled events.  For this reason, we have tried to schedule the Room 
Monitors in pairs as much as possible to maintain coverage for both rooms. 
 
If you are not listed on the schedule and would like to serve as a Room Monitor, please 
let me know as soon as possible. 

 If you will be unable to serve as a Room Monitor during the time listed, please let 
me know as soon as possible. 

Room Monitor Schedule: 
 

 
 

Instrumental Music (Band Room) Room Monitor(s) 
8:15-8:45 Brik Johnson, Eddie Littich 
8:45-9:15 Parker Page, Oscar Page 
9:15-9:45 Lauren Taylor, Hensli Lofdahl 
9:45-10:15 Elizabeth Hyde 
10:15-10:45 Maryn Gates, Lane Fritz 
10:45-end Carson Fouard, Bradley Pfannenstiel 

Vocal Music (Choir Room) Room Monitor(s) 
8:15-8:45 Josi Schrader 
8:45-9:15 Matthias Schlatter, Caleb Schlatter, Eddie 

Littich 
9:15-9:45 Jaelyn Gates, Cadence Rich 
9:45-10:15 Kyson Griffin 



 
Organizational Leaders will need to share this email with their Gavel Games teams and 
Model Meeting participants.  Individual emails have NOT been sent to group/team event 
members. 
 
Good luck to all our Central Kansas District 4-H Members! 
 
-Kate 
 

10:15-end Bradley Pfannenstiel 


